Rabbit Class

Rabbit Class have already had a very busy start to the beginning of Term 3. The Year 1’s have been out and about in
the school grounds looking for signs of winter. Our school sycamore tree is looking very bare. It doesn’t have a single
leaf or seed left on any of its branches! There is not much growing in the school flowerbeds and it seems like nature is
having a winter sleep. However, there are still a few lively animals who like to visit our playground. We are always very
excited to see a squirrel running up and down the trees or a local robin who is a frequent and friendly visitor to our

playground.




On Friday we had a West Leigh Maths morning where each year group were set different maths challenges to solve.
Rabbit Class took part in ‘The Foot Parade Challenge.” This involved using pictures of different animals with differing
numbers of feet. For example an octopus has eight legs, a ladybird has six legs, all the way down to a snail with a single
foot. We then had to record different foot parade combinations using pictures and numbers.

% Bz
* R

It was great fun and Rabbit Class really enjoyed working in pairs and discussing the different options and combinations

available. Here are some of our finished foot parades.
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